
 

 

 

 

Sussex Squash and Racketball is pleased to announce that Dotsquares, the Sussex based 

digital design and development company specialising in bespoke websites and web 

applications, mobile apps, SEO and Hosting is to become the main sponsor of Sussex Junior 

squash. 

Commenting on the exciting new partnership between Dotsquares and Sussex Squash 

Bankim Chandra (Managing Director) said: 

“We are proud and delighted to have the opportunity to forge this new partnership between 

Dotsquares and Sussex squash. Like ourselves Sussex squash is a dynamic, forward thinking 

organisation and we wish them all the success their dedication and hard work will 

undoubtedly bring.”  

On behalf of Sussex Squash Graham Stevenson, the County's head coach added: 

“ We have achieved a great deal to date, operating on a self-funding basis and we are proud 

that England Squash acknowledge our success. The key to ultimate success is to strive to 

improve and keep improving. Dotsquares support will enable us to provide an even greater 

level of expert support for our youngsters. Everyone associated with Sussex Junior squash is 

grateful to Dotsquares for their support and we look forward to a successful long term 

partnership.” 

Sussex Boy's and girl's teams are having a very successful 2014/5 season. 3 teams reached 

the National Finals where the under 13 girls and under 17 boys finished 4
th

 whilst the under 

15 boys in the National Trophy and the under 17 girls won this event. The county boasts a 

really strong under 11 contingent soon to compete in two Inter County Festivals. The 



sponsorship agreement with Dotsquares comes at a time of great success for Sussex Junior 

Squash and it coincides with squash's latest bid for inclusion on the 2020 Olympics. 

For further information contact grahamstevenson@onetel.com and bankim@dotsquares.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


